
  

 

 

September 13, 2020 

 

 

Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to inform you that weather permitting, the next phase of 

the Overhill Reconstruction project is scheduled to begin on Monday, September 14th .    

 

The project will now move to the west side of Overhill Avenue with the removal and replacement of 

the curbs and aprons.  Beginning on Monday, September 14th, the contractor will begin removal 

of the concrete at 7:00 A.M.  Please make sure your cars are not parked in your driveway or 

garage as you will not have access to either for the next 7 – 10 days.  During the day, you may 

utilize the side streets or the Norridge Park District’s parking lot to park your cars.  After 5:00 P.M. 

you may also park on the east side of Overhill, however your car must be moved before 7:00 A.M. 

the next morning.  Please be aware of the gap that is on the east side of the street near the curb.   

  

As a reminder, garbage will be picked up on your regular day as usual and street maintenance 

WILL NOT BE IN EFFECT. 

 

If you have not yet marked the sprinkler heads of your lawn irrigation system with paint, 

please do so before Monday.  The contractor is not responsible for sprinklers that are not 

marked. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Joe Spain, Superintendent of Public Works directly at 708-

453-0800 ext. 5318.   

 


